From: Kellen Davenport [mailto:krdport@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 10:03 AM
To: Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Mia Costello; Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Anna MacKinnon; Sen. Lesil McGuire; Sen. Kevin Meyer; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Gary Stevens; Sen. Bill Stoltze
Subject: SB 30 - Please DO NOT Regulate Marijuana as a "controlled substance."

Dear Senators, 

        Please DO NOT regulate marijuana as a "controlled substance," as SB 30 is intent on doing. Alaska voters voted to "regulate marijuana like alcohol." Its clearly subversive to regulate marijuana as a controlled substance. Please do not change this now during the legislative session. 

Thank you for your time.

Kellen Davenport
